
WEST SUFFOLK WOODTURNING CLUB 
 

 
 
Covid 19 Statement – January 2024 
 
 
The meeting hall and our events are now running fairly much as it was prior to the Covid 
outbreak. Although the memory of strict Covid 19 rules and precautions are now becoming a 
fading memory obviously we are very keen to ensure the safety of everyone who attends our 
meetings.  
 
We have a number of older or vulnerable people who regularly attend our meetings and would 
ask members to apply the following conditions:  
 
We would ask you not to attend if: 
 
● You or your family members have tested positive for Covid within the last 14 days 
 
● You have Covid type symptoms 
 
● There is a risk you may have been in contact with anyone showing signs of the illness 
 
 
Some of our members still choose to wear a mask and this is perfectly acceptable. 
 
Thank you 
 
 


